
 
 

January 7, 2021 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

 

We welcome back your children from winter break during challenging circumstances.  Due to rising COVID-19 case 

numbers face to face students will begin Learn@Home instruction on January 14, 2021.  Teachers will support student 

learning each day. The RCSS will tentatively resume face to Face instruction for K-8, Middle and High School students on 

January 26, 2021.  Our staff is working hard to provide you with the necessary resources for your students to be 

successful and we would like to share the following information to help with this transition: 

• Textbook and resource pick up will be available from 9:00am-2:00pm January 13-15, 2021. Use this link to 

arrange a time to pick up textbooks: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QC2yMGJzF0-

DqSUwkntvZVEu4_8kg2JKmlDKINYzJidUOFZOWUpQQTMxNFpKVkVVMlUzQURDRkVZNi4u 

• Our nutrition staff will be providing meals to any of our students that request them.  Use this link to request 

meals: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QC2yMGJzF0-

DqSUwkntvZXlA_5oEdX9PlLaw6iuZDvpUMjVHS04zSDg1V0FBN1JHWVdUMlhXUkNYVS4u 

• Our open house is an opportunity for students and parents/guardians to visit our campus and meet with their 

teachers.  We are primarily focusing on 1st time 9th graders and students new to HHS that are registered for 

face 2 face instruction.  Use this link to request a time to visit HHS’s Open House: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QC2yMGJzF0-

DqSUwkntvZXlA_5oEdX9PlLaw6iuZDvpUQlJDM1RYOFBRSk1ORVRaUENDSFFTQjBCWi4u 

• All Richmond County Students have access to FREE tutoring 24/7!  FEV Tutor provides engaging, 1-to-1 virtual 

tutoring services that are driven by data and personalized for each student.  The result is a live service designed 

to truly drive student achievement gains. FEV tutoring info can be found here: 

https://www.rcboe.org/Page/60670 

• The Richmond County School System would like to introduce you to our Learning Management System - 

Canvas.  We are excited for you to learn how you can support your child's learning experience.  Parent Canvas 

orientation: https://rcboe.instructure.com/courses/35848 

• We encourage all parents/guardians to utilize the Infinite Campus Parent Portal to stay up to date on student’s 

progress.  Instructions: 

https://www.rcboe.org/cms/lib/GA01903614/Centricity/Domain/4/RCSS%20Parent%20Portal%20Registration%

20Instructions.pdf 

• “WiFi on Wheels” locations and schedule can be found here: https://www.rcboe.org/Page/69564 

• Please encourage students to communicate with their teacher using their school email (Office365) and/or via 

Canvas. 

Thank you for entrusting us with your children and we will get through this together! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Marva Tutt 
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